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CLUB MANAGMENT 

 
After 36 years with the Club, Rodney Eccleston will retire as Managing Director on Friday 18th September, 2009.  Rodney 
has been Managing Director for 21 years (18 of those as Joint Managing Director with Peter Crichton).  During this time 
North has undergone a sustained period of successful development, and has become one of the largest and financially 
strongest members of the International Group, with a quality international membership. 
 
On behalf of my fellow Directors, and all of the Club’s Members, Managers and Staff, I would like to thank Rodney for all 
of his dedication and hard work, in bringing North to the strong position it holds today.  I am pleased that we will 
continue to benefit from Rodney’s vast experience and expertise, as he will remain with the Club as a Consultant. 
 
The process of succession has been carefully planned, to ensure a smooth transition as Alan Wilson and Paul Jennings 
take over as Joint Managing Directors on 18th September, 2009.  The Club is reverting to two Managing Directors, a 
formula which has served the Club so well in recent years.  Alan and Paul each bring with them a wealth of experience, 
and they will head up one of the strongest and most experienced Management teams in the International Group.  The 
Board are confident they will continue to successfully lead the Club’s development in the future. 
 
 
 
ALBERT ENGELSMAN 
CHAIRMAN 
 
 


